
From: Merryl Goldman [mailto:Diffdrmr@msn.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2017 4:14 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Merryl Goldman 
1781 Fowler River Road 
Alexandria, NH 03222 
 
November 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I just read that Eversource is so confident that they will receive the permit from the SEC that they 
contacted Wall Street and told them it will happen. 
I would hate to think that the fix us in and all of the taxpaying citizens of NH are just being made fools 
of. 
It would probably then go to court and be fought tooth and nail. 
This is not a game. We are tired of big corporations destroying America. 
Please respond to these accusations! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Merryl Goldman 
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